
8th October, 2014 
 
 

10th London Action Plan annual conference (LAP 10 Tokyo) 
 

Tokyo Statement 
 
 
1. We, the participants of the 10th annual London Action Plan 
conference (LAP 10 Tokyo), met on 7-9 October 2014, in Tokyo, 
Japan. 
 
2. We reaffirmed to continue the discussion through periodic 
meetings, under the framework of LAP, in order to enhance the 
cooperative activities pertaining to spam and related electronic 
threats. 
 
3. We recognized the importance of cooperation among members to 
reduce spam. In addition we confirmed that we should encourage 
new members to join LAP. 
 
4. We welcomed the proposal from the Ministry of Internal Affairs 
and Communications, Japan, for the establishment of  ‘Anti-Spam 
library webpages’ to enhance the mutual understanding of each 
member jurisdiction’s law enforcement and cutting edge 
technological approaches to counter spam and consented to 
support their formations. 
 
  


